






February 9, 2023

To whom it may concern;

Re: Michael Sanchez

The District Presbytery of the South Dakota Assemblies of God, has appointed 
Rev. Michael Sanchez as the District Director of Hispanic Ministries.  

Michael and his wife, Sonia, have been actively leading ministry to Hispanic/Latin 
people in South Dakota since 2012.  Their ministry has included services through 
several Assemblies of God and other denominational churches in Clark, 
Watertown, Milbank, Sisseton, Brookings, Bryant, and several other locations 
across the region. 

The Sanchez’ are dynamic and respected in South Dakota, having the trust and 
cooperation of ministers and churches throughout the region.  Michael is an 
Ordained minister with the South Dakota Assemblies of God.

The Sanchez’s goal is for Hispanic/Latin people to come into a relationship with 
Jesus Christ, and to become born again.  They do everything they can to help 
the many churches in the region to receive and minister to Hispanics.  They 
encourage people to attend the nearest church that will help them follow in God’s 
way.  They feel it is vitally important for everyone to hear the truth about salvation 
through Jesus Christ.

We highly recommend Michael and Sonia’s ministry to anyone interested in 
reaching Spanish-speaking people with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

And his service,

Rev. Stephen Schaible
District Superintendent 
South Dakota Assemblies of God
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